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We have had two fantastic days with the help of EE employees as part of Community Day to help local charities.  We were lucky with fantastic weather on both days, no chore was too big and everyone worked together.  If anyone works for a company who supports this scheme then please put our name forward.
Horses.  We are having continuing problems finding the right one, over Easter I spent several hours on the road collecting (and taking back!) and yet more hours on the phone and the computer.  This will have an effect on our sessions for the time being.  The horses have been active over Easter doing pony club and local dressage competitions.

Helpers.  We have had several new volunteers over the last few months but we do need more.

Instructors.  Several of us attended a recent training day in Gloucester.  Sophie (Turriff) has had her first review so is now able to coach on her own.  Katherine Owen and Ellie Hallon are now log book holders.

Reminder.  It is possible to use BACs when paying for rides.  Please reference with the name of the rider and let the office know when you have paid.
Please Gift Aid when you can – forms are in the office.

Easy Fundraising is a good way to earn some funds for us and Just Giving accounts are a useful way to support our fundraisers, particularly our marathon runners:

· Sam has just done a marathon

· Danni is doing the Plymouth Half Marathon

· Simon Rundle is doing the London Marathon

· Julie and family are doing the Eddistone Race.

Thanks to Hayley for the Easter Raffle which raised £60.

We have left two collecting boxes in the office area for all your loose change “Pennies for Ponies”.

We have had several riders not turning up for sessions and not cancelling so we have decided that they will be charged the full amount.  This is becoming very frustrating given our situation with horses and volunteers.

Telephone for cancellation 07882 286421 OR 07511 978245

We are coming to the Show Jumping and Dressage competitions.  We will only be taking a few riders to Cornwall but will do our best to accommodate all riders who want to do the Show Jumping at The Brook.

Lastly, very many thanks to all those who gave extra cover after my knee operation.

DATES

10th April


Happy Hoof Club Totnes

11th April


Restart term

2nd May


No Riding

10th May


Regional Show Jumping at The Brook

17th May


Regional Dressage (Cornwall)

19th May


No Riding (provisional)

30th May – 3rd June

Half Term

13th June


Helper Week
16th June


No Riding 6pm County Training

2nd or 3rd July


In House Dressage

6th July



Coffee Morning (22 Fore Street)

6th July



No Riding in the morning

20th July


Afternoon.  Chernobyll Children

21st July


AGM, BBQ & Presentations 6pm to 8pm. (7pm presentation, 7.30 AGM)

Saturday and Sunday sessions will run when possible – please check beforehand.

Dates are subject to change but we will do our best not to alter them.

April 100 Club Winners
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